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October 31, 2003 
 
Plaintiff filed Claim, filing fee and proof of mailing.  Amount 
of Claim: $800,000.00   ACCEPTED FOR FURTHER PROCESSING.   

November 5, 2003 
 

Board issued Acknowledgment letter and forwarded copy of Claim 
to Attorney General.  

November 17, 2003 
 
Chief Deputy Attorney General filed Acceptance of Service of 
Claim. Receipt of same acknowledged November 12, 2003.   

November 20, 2003 
 
Defendant filed Uncontested Motion for Continuance.  Copy 
forwarded to Plaintiff.   
 December 31, 2003 
 
Board issued an Opinion and Order.  Order as follows: AAND NOW, 
this 31st day of December, 2003, Defendant=s Uncontested Motion 
for Continuance is hereby GRANTED.  The parties are directed to 
file updated status reports every sixty (60) days.@  Copy 
forwarded to Plaintiff and Defendant.  

January 12, 2004 
 
Plaintiff filed Acceptance of Service of Opinion and Order.  
Receipt of same acknowledged by Plaintiff January 7, 2004.   
                       August 9, 2004 
 
Board forward letter to parties requesting status from the 
parties.  

 
                    September 27, 2004 
 
Plaintiff filed status letter outlining the status of this case 
and advising that there is still a related Complaint in Equity 
in Commonwealth Court and pending the outcome of that matter, 
pursuant to the parties’ agreement, Plaintiff requests the stay 
in the matter be ongoing.  

 
January 17, 2006 

 
Board forwarded letter requesting status from the parties. 
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February 21, 2006 
 
Plaintiff filed status letter advising that the matter is still 
pending in Commonwealth Court and Plaintiff requests the stay in 
this matter continue in effect.  

 
August 21, 2006  

 
Plaintiff filed letter advising that the parties are earnestly 
working toward a settlement and the parties’ jointly request 
that the stay of this matter remain in effect through December 
31, 2006. 

 
March 22, 2007  

 
Plaintiff filed Praecipe for Discontinuance and Dismissal.  Copy 
forwarded to Defendant. 

 
March 26, 2007  

 
Board rendered an Order.  Order as follows:  “AND NOW, this 26th 
day of March, 2007, upon receipt of a praecipe for 
discontinuance and dismissal executed by James C. Dalton, 
Esquire, on behalf of Plaintiff, Pennhurst Associates, by its 
General Partner, Hampton S.W. Associates, LLC, successor to 
Hampton N.E. Associates, LLC, requesting that the Board mark the 
above-captioned matter discontinued and dismissed, docketed with 
this Board under date of March 22, 2007, it is ORDERED and 
DIRECTED that the above-captioned matter be marked discontinued 
and ended with prejudice.”  Copy forwarded to Plaintiff and 
Defendant. 

 
March 26, 2007  

 
Defendant filed Acceptance of Service of Order dated March 26, 
2007.  Receipt of same acknowledged March 27, 2007. 

 
April 2, 2007  

 
Plaintiff filed Acceptance of Service of Order rendered March 
26, 2007.  Receipt of same acknowledged March 29, 2007. 
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